
February 17, 2010 

Comments from UK on Approval by mail:   

CTF Funding for the Philippines Sustainable Energy Finance Program 

 

Patricia, 

  
The UK is pleased to confirm our support for this project. We would like to compliment the team that have 
been working on this for the high leverage of other funds that will be brought to bear.  

We would also like to thank the IFC for their commitment to monitoring the development indicators and to 
ensuring that the baseline data is in place at the start of the project.  

Kind regards 
Greg 


